
BELLEVUE CITY SCHOOLS FOOD SERVICE  
DEPARTMENT ANNOUNCES “K12 Payment Center” 

 
August, 2016 
 
We are excited to announce the enhancement to our on-line payment center.  You now have the 
ability to pay not only your child’s lunch payments on-line but you can now pay school fee’s. 
 

School fee payments will be activated after the first day of school for the 2016-2017 
school year. 

 
Please contact me should you have any questions about our K12 Payment Center or any other 
questions regarding Food Service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jackie Hess 
 
Jackie Hess 
 
Food Service Director 
 
 

K12 Payment Center 
Lunch and School Fee Payments On-Line 

 
www.K12PaymentCenter.com offers great convenience and the following benefits: 

 

 Quick and easy access to your student’s meal account 24 hours a day/7 days a week 

 Quick and easy access to your student’s fee’s and ability to pay on-line 

 The ability to pay for multiple students’ account with one single payment 

 The ability to look-up your students’ account balance, any time, any place the internet is 
available 

 The ability to see 90 calendar days of purchases and payments 

 Automated notification, via e-mail, when your student’s account balance falls below an 
amount you have set 

 Peace of mind, knowing that the money is being used for good nutrition 
 
The K12 Payment Center website will guide you through the easy steps of registration.  Please 
make sure you have acquired the following information before beginning: 

 

Your student’s 9 digit i.d. (found on the front page letter in this packet) 
 


